
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 59 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WASTE AVOIDANCE AND RESOURCE 

RECOVERY AMENDMENT (PLASTICS REDUCTION) 

BILL 2021 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 2 May 2021 

 

 



Submission to Parliamentary Bill Committee 
Legislation to BAN Single-Use Plastics - Plastic Takeaway DOME Drink Lids 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I support the legislation to ban single-use plastics and plastic takeaway dome drink lids. 
Dome lids can be replaced by deeper cups and flat lids. 
 
Banning Plastic Dome Shaped Lids & Plastic Ring Seals will contribute to save wildlife. 
 
I invite you to please read this petition, all Updates and read the suggestions for alternatives to 
Lids and Ring Seals http://chng.it/w82TGW9TDp 
 
I encourage you to also visit Australian Wildlife Society's "Snip Rings for Wildlife" Campaign 
https://www.aws.org.au/snip-rings-for-wildlife/ 


